From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 29 October 2017 09:26
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 17/01981/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:25 AM on 29 Oct 2017 from Ms angela butt.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Street Through Burdrop Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use from A4 to C3 (ACV Listed) 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Ms angela butt

	[bookmark: _GoBack]
	

	Address:
	18 Century Quay, 130-132 Vauxhall St, Plymouth Devon PL4 0EP



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Please reject this application by the Noquets.
The Bishops Blaize was at the heart of the local community for many years.
It is blatantly obvious that the Noquets never intended to run the Bishops Blaize as a pub. They saw this as a financial opportunity to make a huge profit on their investment by selling off the property as a private dwelling.
Please think of the local community, the people of Sibford Ferris, Sibford Gower and Burdrop need the Bishops Blaize as a place to meet and socialise.



